
January 18, 2023

To our Incredible Team Members, Patients and Residents, and their Families,

We are so proud to share with all of you that our center has been recognized by U.S. 
News and World Report as one of the Best Nursing Homes for 2022-2023. Only 16% of 
U.S skilled-nursing facilities earned the “Best Nursing Home” designation this year, and 
we are so humbled to be a part of this distinguished group.

We are so proud to be recognized, and we are so thankful for our sta�, the motivated 
and dedicated individuals who provide genuine and compassionate care to our 
patients and residents each and every day.

While we are still in the midst of this ongoing global pandemic, our community is 
thankful to have earned this achievement, and to provide utmost levels of care to our 
patients and residents, and careers of education, longevity, and growth to our team 
members.

This designation was received from the culmination of our three rings- the support from 
the families of our patients and residents, the very special patients and residents that 
we have the privilege to care for each and every day, and our team members, our most 
precious resource.

Together, we earned this designation, and we are so proud to celebrate this 
achievement with all of you.

We look forward to a beautiful 2023 alongside all of you!

Sincerely,

Judah Zutler, Administrator

The Grove at Valhalla Rehabilitation and Nursing Center 
61 Grasslands Road · Valhalla, NY 10595
(914) 681-8400 · TheGroveRehab.com

https://thegroverehab.com

